
Christian Hospital 
Northwest HealthCare 

July 25, 2019 

U.S. NRC Region III 
2443 Warrenville Road 
Suite210 
Lisle, Illinois 60532-4352 

Licensee: Christian Hospital; Dept. OfNuclear Medicine 
Address: 11133 Dunn Road; St. Louis, MO 63136 
RAML #: 24-13383-01 
Exp Date: 9/30/21 
Subject: Add Authorized Users 

To Whom It May Concern: 

D HealthCare 

Please amend section 12 B of the above reference radioactive materials license (RAML) to add four Authorized 
Users (AU). 

Please add Samuel Essma, M.D. as an Authorized User for 10 CFR 35.100 and 10 CFR 35.200 

Please add Charles Schranck, Jr. M.D., Kevin Lynn Shady, M.D. and Theodore Vander Velde, M.D. as 
Authorized Users for 10 CFR 35.100 and 10 CFR 35 .200 and 10 CFR 35.300 limited to quantities less than 33 
mCi ofI-131 

Drs. Essma, Schranck, Shady, and Velde are listed as authorized users for the same types of use on Illinois 
Radioactive Materials License IL-01107-01. A copy of this license is attached. 

Should you require additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
EmJly.chaste~we§!physics.com 

Sincerely, 

/;7 (1 /)1 Yl~ 
Emily Chasteen, M.S. DABR 
Radiation Safety Officer 
Christian Hospital 



Song, Taehoon 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 
Attachments: 

Hi, 

Gryglak, Magdalena 
Thursday, July 25, 2019 9:27 AM 
Song, Taehoon; Pavon,Sandy 
Tomczak, Tammy 
FW: Re: Request to remove an AU, NRC license no. 24-13383-01, Christian Hospital 
2019-07-25 Christian RAML Add AU- corr.pdf 

Please place the following document in ADAMS: 

Christian Hospital 
24-13383-01 
030-02382 
CN 612444 

Thank you 

From: Emily Chasteen <emily.chasteen@westphysics.com> 
Sent: Thursday, July 25, 2019 8:54 AM 
To: Gryglak, Magdalena <Magdalena.Gryglak@nrc.gov> 
Subject: [External_Sender] Re: Request to remove an AU, NRC license no. 24-13383-01, Christian Hospital 

Hi Magdalena, 

The first line of this request appears to be a copy paste error. It was intended to request for 4 authorized user to be 
added and zero to be deleted. I've attached a corrected cover letter requesting this. 

Thank you for your patience, 

Emily 

Emily Chasteen, MS. DAER 
Senior Medical Physicist 
West Physics 
www.westphysics.com 

The information contained in this transmission may contain privileged and confidential information, including 
patient information protected by federal and state privacy laws. It is intended only for the use of the person(s) 
named above. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any review, dissemination, 
distribution, or duplication of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, 
please contact the sender by reply email and destroy all copies of the original message. 
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From: "Gryglak, Magdalena" <Magdalena.Gryglak@nrc.gov> 
Date: Tuesday, July 23, 2019 at 9:10 AM 
To: HQ Aapm <emily.chasteen@westphysics.com> 
Subject: Request to remove an AU, NRC license no. 24-13383-01, Christian Hospital 

Good morning Ms. Chasteen, 

I have reviewed your request dated June 7, 2019 in which you indicated to add two Authorized Users (AU) and 
delete one AU. 
Later in the letter, you requested to add four AUs, Ors. Essma, Schranck, Shady, and Velde. 
Please let me know the name of the AU that I need to delete, if any. 

Thank you 
Magdalena 
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